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SUBJECT: 
Strong schools have strong prevention programs 

BODY:

Dear <name>, 
Schools are essential in preventing youth substance misuse. When we support 
prevention efforts early and often, we don’t just help students. We help families, 
schools, and entire communities thrive. 

That’s the idea behind Prevention for Stronger Schools. We’ve pulled together a  
collection of resources, stories, and strategies to help you connect with 
schools, families, boards, and decision-makers in your area. 

Every action counts. Start small by having conversations or invite discussions 
through email. Build from that with a letter to the editor of your local paper or get 
involved with your PTA or school board.

Check out the strategies and resources we have available to help you spread  
the word about the impact school prevention can have on student health and 
well-being at HealthVermont.gov/SchoolPrevention. 

Let us know how we can support you as you bring this important message and  
work into your community. 

Best, 
<name>
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